FORUM OF BSNL UNIONS / ASSOCIATIONS
Dada Ghosh Bhawan, 2151/1, New Patel Nagar,
Opp. Shadipur Bus Depot., New Delhi — 110 008.

Forum/103/20 08.03.2016

To

Shri Anupam Shrivastava,
CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001
Sir,

Sub: - Requesting to revise allowances based on 78.2% IDA merger and restoration of LTC — reg.

The Forum meeting, held on 04.03.2016 has decided to demand the following.

(a) Revision of allowances, based on 78.2% IDA merger.

The wages of BSNL employees stand revised based on 78.2% IDA merger, vide BSNL letter
no.1-16/2010-PAT(BSNL) dated 10.06.2013. While signing the agreement with the Forum,
the Management has assured that it would look into the demand for revision of allowances
based on 78.2% IDA merger subsequently. However, even after the lapse of more than two
and half years this demand has not been accepted. Meanwhile, a lot of improvement has
come in the financial position of BSNL, for which the employees are contributing in a major
way. Hence, we demand that the allowances of the employees should immediately be
revised based on 78.2% IDA merger.

(b) Restoration of LTC.
It is more than 5 years, since the LTC facility of the employees is frozen. Hence, it is time for
BSNL Management to restore LTC to the employees. It is also not out of place to state here
that, the ITS officers on deputation to BSNL, are being allowed to avail LTC. Thus, when LTC
is being allowed to one section of the officers, it is unfair on the part of the Management to
deny the same to others. Hence, it is strongly demanded that LTC may immediately be
restored to all the employees.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

[P. Abhimanyu]
Convenor,

Forum of BSNL Unions and Associations.
Mobile No: 9868231113



